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Hello Rockets! Well the holiday season is 
here!  This holiday season, I want to take 
time to thank my STEM-TASTIC staff!  
They all work so diligently to provide a high 
quality education.  Many of our teachers are 
embracing our large student population, new  
block schedule, and exciting electives by integrating Project Based Learning (PBL) and 
Real World Skills (SEL).  We are pleased to announce this year our Kids of Character 
students announce our daily Apollo Pledge (See Below).  Our students see this as a 
privilege and honor!    
Our district hosted a Magnet Open House on Tuesday, November 13, 2018, where 
Apollo will showcase our school-wide STEM Magnet program, activities, innovative 
electives for the current year and 2019-2020 school year.  Open enrollment for Magnet 
programs began on December 1st to February 9th.  
As always, I want to thank you for the privilege of educating 
your child.    

Shawn Aycock, Principal 

Apollo Middle School  
6800 Arthur Street, Hollywood, FL 33024 

Telephone: (754) 323-2900 
Fax: (754) 323-2974 

Ms. Shawn Aycock, Principal 
Ms. Traci Aveni, 6th grd. Assistant Principal 

 Mr. Damon Martin, 7th grd. Assistant 
Principal   

Mr. Lloyd Manda, 8th grd. Assistant  
Principal  

The Future 
is Now. 

Come Soar 
with Us. 

A message from the Principal, 

2018 Rocket Newsletter  
 

Important Information 

     Important Telephone       
              Numbers 
              Main Office             754-323-2900   
            ESE                        754-323-2923   
            Registrar                754-323-2904   
            Media Center          754-323-2925   
            Title I                     754-323-2939   
            Magnet Office         754-323-2921 
            Guidance                754-323-2931   

      6th Admin         754-323-2907   
      7th Admin         754-323-2908   
      8th Admin         754-323-2909   

         Save the date! 
SAC Meeting 

November 5th @ 6pm 
in the Media Center 

          Science Fair & Family Night  
December 12  

@ 6-7:30 pm in the Media Center  
       December 18,19 & 20th 

Winter Chorus & Band Showcase  
December 24-January 7………Winter Break 
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This newsletter is dedicated to 
all of the great 

 Kids and Staff of Character 
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Title I & SAC News 
The Title I department presents information in regards to 
the 2018-2019 School Improvement Plan to provide an 
opportunity for Stakeholders to provide any input to the 
SIP and Title I Plan & Addendum.  The current SIP can 
be found in the Title I office along with all of the 2017-
2018 compliance items along with the District LEA & 
Parent Engagement Plans.  From August 30th to 
December 6th Title I and SAC are committed to 
discussing and implementing any changes that are 
necessary to enhance the School-Parent relationship 
by providing information and trainings that are 
specific to the needs of students and parents. On 
November 13th, we hosted the Magnet Showcase and 
Math Night.  The parent education session was 
dedicated to providing information and enrichment 
options.  
This December, as we celebrate the holiday season, 
our Science department will host a Sc ience  Fai r  &  Fami ly  
Night  on Tuesday December 11th a t 6pm in the  
K iVA.   Ms. Dworzan, and the entire Science department 
invite the school community to partake in the school year’s 
most attended Family Night of the year!  The fair will feature a 
parent information session on test preparation strategies 
hands-on activities, scientific experiments and 
demonstrations, and a Drone and SECME robotics exhibition.   
Please get ready to join us for our Title I College and Career 
Family Night and Social Awareness and Civics Parent 
Information Night in 2019.  Details and dates will be available 
by January 10th 2019.    
Apollo Middle School is proud to be a Title I school.  We aim 
to provide all of our students with a high-quality education 
that will prepare them to thrive in the 21st Century and 
beyond!  For more information on Title I funding, activities, 
and compliance documents, please contact Title I Liaison Ms. 
Whitworth-Barner, Title I Liaison or Linda Howard, for more 
information or if translation is needed, or go to the district 
website at,  
http://www.broward.k12.fl.us/titleone/Home.html. 
 
 
 

 
 
Apollo’s SAC committee convenes the first Wednesday 
of every month.  On November 7th stakeholders were 
allowed to give input on the current School 
Improvement Plan and Title I Addendum.  During this 
meeting, the committee planned talking points for the 
upcoming school enhancements project along with the 
$100,000 SMART bond funds that will be discussed on 
December 5th.  The entire plan is accessible via the 
Broward County OSPA (Office of School Performance 
and Accountability).  As always, a hardcopy of last 
year’s SIP is located in the front office, and available 
for your review. Apollo Middle’s Parental Involvement 
Plan is also located in the same binder with the School 
Improvement Plan in the front office. A copy is also 
posted on our website.     
The School Board of Broward County, Florida, prohibits any policy or 
procedure, which results in discrimination on the basis of age, color, disability, 
gender, national origin, marital status, race, religion, or sexual orientation.  
Individuals who wish to file a discrimination and/or    harassment complaint may 
call the Executive Director, Benefits and EEO Compliance at (754) 321-2150 or 
Teletype Machine TTY (754) 321-2158.  Individuals with disabilities requesting 
accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act Amendments Act of 
2008 (ADAAA) may call Equal Educational Opportunities (EEO) at 754-321-
2150 or Teletype Machine TTY (754) 321-2158 
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 September 2018 APOLLO ATHLETICS OCTOBER ~ NOVEMBER 2018 

Apollo’s Cross County Track team made it 
to the Championships again this year! 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Volleyball 
Interest 
Meeting 
Tuesday 

November 13th 

4-4:30pm 
In the Gym 

~ ATHLETICS ~ SPORTSMANSHIP ~ TEAMWORK~ 

Congratulations	to	the	girl’s	basketball	team	for	making	the	playoffs	
this	year	with	a	8-2	record.	They	will	play	Walter	C	Young	on	Tuesday,	
Nov	27th	at	Walter	C.	I	hope	you	can	come	out	and	cheer	your	lady	
rockets	on.	They	love	to	see	their	teachers	in	the	stands.	Thank	you	

for	your	support!! 



 

 

 

 


